
 

 

 

 

Thank you so much to everyone who has donated raffle prizes so far, please keep them 

coming in!  

We are also holding a mufti day on Friday 1st December – in exchange for wearing 

their own clothes, please can your children bring in a prize for the raffle hampers (eg 

wine, chocolates, biscuits, smellies). We’ll send a reminder of this and all the other 
Christmas dates next week! 

Christmas shopping?!  

In the run up to Christmas, Easy Fundraising is probably the easiest 
way in which you can support us, at no cost to yourself. Access thousands 
of stores via the Easy Fundraising app or website Friends of Sheet School 
(FOSS) Fundraising | Easyfundraising and they will donate to FOSS!  
 
During the last couple of years we averaged about £250 in donations from Easy 
Fundraising. Its not just for Christmas! 

 

 

 

 

 

https://www.easyfundraising.org.uk/causes/sheetschool/
https://www.easyfundraising.org.uk/causes/sheetschool/


 


